
 

 
 

THE FACULTY’S SEARCH COMMITTEE FOR  
DEPARTMENT HEAD, PLANT SCIENCE 

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE: 
 

STUDENT MEET AND GREET WITH  
DR. FOUAD DAAYF  

VIA MICROSOFT TEAMS 
 
 

___________________________________ 
 

Dr. Fouad Daayf 
Professor and Head, Department of Plant Science 

University of Manitoba 

Friday, December 4, 2020 
2:00-2:30PM 

MS TEAMS LINK: STUDENT MEET AND GREET 
 

_____________________________________ 
 
 
 

ALL PLANT SCIENCE STUDENTS ARE WELCOME  
Any questions please contact Uzzal Ahmed Liton litommua@myumanitoba.ca or 

Ginny Grenier grenie19@myumanitoba.ca  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODE1NzM0MGUtOGE0Ny00NmM0LTg4YmQtY2Y5ZDRlNTA3OTEx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%224f80dd0b-338c-4e4c-8a14-90446962f7b8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2291ae4e5e-82f1-4159-a65e-f0182c087aa0%22%7d
mailto:litommua@myumanitoba.ca
mailto:grenie19@myumanitoba.ca

